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	LOWTON WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

25th September 2020



Dear Parents/ Carers,
Social Distancing
May I politely remind all parents to ensure that social distancing is adhered to at the start and end of the school day.  Parents should not congregate in groups and we ask that parents keep their children with them at all times. Thank you for your ongoing support to keep everyone safe.

Letter from Public Health England
A letter from Public Health England has been sent out to all parents today via the School Spider app. It gives updated guidance to parents in relation to the symptoms to look out for and when a child should have a test.
Merit Awards

Our school merit awards will start to be sent out as from next week.
Jewellery and Nail Varnish

Please be reminded that children are not allowed to wear jewellery (including ear-rings) or nail varnish in school.  The school uniform policy can be accessed on the school website.  Thank you.
Best wishes,

Mrs Jeanette Westhead

Headteacher         
